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TDC Membership Selection Committee Reconvenes Wednesday 

 
   
 The Okaloosa County Tourist Development Council (TDC) Membership Selection 
Committee will reconvene at 10:30 a.m., on Wednesday, March 27. The meeting will be 
held in Island I and II, at the Emerald Coast Convention Center. The Selection Committee 
reviewing the applications includes Commissioner Kelly Windes, Tourist Development 
Department Director Dan O’Byrne and Public Works Director John Hofstad. For more 
information, contact TDD Director Dan O’Byrne, 850-651-7131 or dobyrne@co.okaloosa.fl.us.  
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